
 
 

 
 
8 November 2012 
 
 
Dear Sir / Madam, 
 
Re: Comments – National Gambling Reform Bill 2012 
 
Maxgaming is pleased to have the opportunity to offer comment on the National Gambling 
Reform Bill 2012.  
 
Maxgaming has proven precommitment technology and is the exclusive monitoring operator 
to all gaming machines (hotels and clubs) in NSW and the Northern Territory and over 81% 
of the Queensland market.   
 
The capital and operating costs to support a Precommitment System as required under the 
Bill will be significantly influenced by the ability of the approved Precommitment System 
supplier to leverage existing monitoring systems and associated wide area and in-venue 
LAN communications networks, and, the extent to which regulatory settings and technical 
standards support integrating existing player loyalty systems and third party monitoring 
systems (eg casinos and, in the case of Queensland, two licenced monitoring operators) to 
facilitate the required EGM data feeds and commands, into an overarching Precommitment 
System. 
 
 
Maxgaming looks forward to providing further information, demonstration or other assistance 
as required. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Michael Carr 
Chief Executive 
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